Association Missionary Thoughts:

[ grew up in a day when a man’s word
was his bond. When someone gave you

EVENTS:

A U Natidnal Day of Prayer

their word and shook your hand, it was
like a signed contract, even if they were

not a Christian. If they told you they
would help, they would help. If they

promised you, they would come
through with what they promised, unless,
providentially hindered.
Boy, how times have changed. It boggles my mind at

the fact that many Christians cannot keep their word.

They say they will do something, and never do it.
They make promises and then will break them. To

me, it shows a lack of integrity. It hurts our Christian

witness. It is sinful not to keep our word. It makes us |~

untruthful. Ecclesiastes 5:5-6says,“ Bet t er
thou shoul dest not vow,
and not pay. Suffer not
s | 1f wé believe what the Word of God teaches
about Jesus being the truth (John 14: 6), then, as
Christians we should be truthful and keep our word.
We should strive to be like Jesus Christ, even if it
hurts or makes us look bad. One Pastor said it this

- AU PRaptigt Center Volunteer Meeting-10 am
- AU -paAfsociational Emphasis Week
- AU #sypdational Senior Adult Picnic-]JF Gregory
Park- Richmond Hill, Ga.—11 am
- AU Raptigt Center Trustee Meeting- 1:30 pm
- AU A&sgejbly Committee Meeting-6:30pm
A U A&sspdation/Center offices will be CLOSED.
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The pre-project visit went well. Most of the details are
coming together for World Changers. We still need
volunteers. Churches will be contacted this month to
confirm who will be feeding. If you want to know other
ways that you can be involved then please just contact

way,” When we do not keep OFepyBraghymatp78-378@01l. s houl d own
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can we be trusted? How can we be a faithful
witness? How can we please God? Let’s be as good
as our word. Let's be men and women of integrity
and truth. And if we slip, let’s make it right.

Events for May 2018: Mother’s Day is on the 13th,
Let’s celebrate God’s gift of Mothers. Our Senior
Adult Picnic will be on the 17t at the ]. F. Gregory
Park in Richmond Hill. Itis only five miles farther
than where we had it last year. Also, the 20t is the
Savannah Baptist Association Emphasis Week.
Please set aside a time of prayer for our Association
that day. We are still working hard at the Savannah
Baptist Assembly. We have had some setbacks with a
group of volunteers that were going to help.
However, we do have another group who are talking
about helping. Pray that we will be able to get the
Assembly up and running this summer.
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Serving Him Together,
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The sewing class is making quilts to donate to clients who
receive help through the clothes closet ministry. We
would appreciate any fabric donation towards this project.
We are also in need of solid color sheets (any size) to use
for quilt backing.
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We also need books for our new Lending Library. We
would appreciate children’s and religious themed fiction
or nonfiction books to share with those who receive
services at the Baptist Center.
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We are working on summer scheduling with volunteers
and mission teams. If you would like to volunteer this
summer please contact our Volunteer Coordinator, Olivia
Carr at (912)232-1033 or olivia@savbaptistcenter.org. We
would also love to give a tour to any groups that are
interested i in the (Il]&l%r?Sé)f the Center or provide
information on service opportunities.
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Work is continually in progress. We
have provided photos to show the progress. Please
contact the Association office if you would like to
schedule/support a church work day.

3AOATT AE "ADPOEOO ! OOAI Al
www.sbassembly.org.
assembly@sbassociation.org.
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———— _ I%is%ard to believe another academic
year has ended. It has been a very busy year. The minis-
try schedule will change for the summer but ministry will
continue as students head out to their summer mission
positions, to short term mission trips, back home for the
summer or to summer school classes. The gospel will

continue to be spread.

A number of students accepted Christ during spring se-
nigster. One girl was so excited that she actually led her
first person to the Lord. She marked the date on her cal-
endar so it will be an important date of remembrance for
her. And many other students grew in their faith by
leaps and bounds. God was faithful.

Fourteen students will graduate from the BCM. They will
be missed but God has already set in place fourteen other
students to serve on the student leadership team for the
new year. Change is inevitable in college ministry. In the
midst of change God continues to be faithful. So, we will
continue to be faithful to Him!
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connect. belong. grow.

ChUrgh News
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HIRING FOR.PART-TIME.CHURCH SECRETARY -

2b Robe BRuL Qa%hnghodii Q:cepting resumes for a

part-time position.

Basic job responsibilities include:

9 Creating attractive high-quality newsletters and
bulletins

9 Light bookkeeping and data entry using church
accounting software

9 Serving as receptionist

1 Maintaining accurate membership records using
church record system

Must be self-motivated and require little direct
supervision. A criminal background check is required.

"ADOEOO #E ¢@Adsice for any church that needs it and/or knows

4 ATTENTION ***

Associational Churches
The Association Office has used Lifeway Sunday
School literature (from recent quarters) available in

of any church that needs literature for their church.
Please contact the Association Office at
912-232-1033.
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Rev. Doug Cone 5/3 Q
Rev. Kyle Waddall 5/3
Mrs. Rachael Mercer 5/6
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- A U Natigpal Day of Prayer

AU @emtef Volunteer Meeting-10 am

A U -m@Aksociational Emphasis Week

A U $eniod Adult Picnic-11 am-JF Gregory Park
A U Raptigf Center Trustee Meeting-1:30 pm
AU A&sgergply Committee Meeting-6:30 pm
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not in word or speech,
but in truth and action
1 John 3:18
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Pastor’s Summer Lunch meetings on Mondays begin
at 12 pm at the scheduled restaurants. - AU @6qg .17 -AAOEIlC /\ e Y V C
* Ol 8Fathex'sDay Restaurant: No Lundh Meeting
* Ol BBajigt Genter Trustee Meeting-1:30 pm
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* 8 in ]; %/RA CampTWeek Meeti 1. Newsletter Articles . You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email
gptisCenter Trustee Meeting- 1:30 pm FEBIAT T T EAAOAA OO Wikh FoirFacdbdoBriare@r you can follow us on twitter:
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